Students to speak on Costa Rica at Global Awareness Roundtable
2/15/05

Four Alfred University students who have visited or studied in Costa Rica will lead the Global Awareness Roundtable
at 7 p.m. Monday, Feb. 21, in the Knight Club, Powell Campus Center. Presenters are Corey Rojas, Matthew Williams,
Patricia Edwards and Elaine Heimers.The Global Awareness Roundtable is a monthly event designed to introduce the
Alfred community to a variety of cultures from around the world. This informal gathering gives international faculty,
students and alumni the opportunity to introduce participants to countries as diverse as Japan, Guatemala and Tunisia.
Students who have lived, studied or worked abroad also share their experiences and observations. Presentations cover a
wide range of topics including history, traditions, art, music and food. Anyone interested in participating in a session,
or anyone with questions is asked to contact Dr. Ariana Huberman, assistant professor of Spanish, 607-871-2882.



